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Kind Attention: 

 

MCC is in receipt of information from some of the Super Speciality colleges who 

have taken offline admission i.e the colleges have not reported the candidates on 

portal provided by MCC even after repeated notices by MCC. Due to this such seats 

have come in the matrix of Special Stray Vacancy Round for allotment, even though 

they are still occupied by the candidates. 

In order to rectify this mistake, Colleges who have taken offline admission should 

send email to MCC on colleges.superspeciality@gmail.com upto 01:00 P.M of 

09.02.2024 after which no more requests will be entertained by MCC. The seat 

matrix thereafter will be treated as Final for allotment and any legal complication 

arising out of this matter will be dealt by the concerned college. 

 

 

 

 

Notice posted on: 09.02.2024 

 

 

 


